The given maps illustrate information about some proposed changes in the Grange Park from 1920 to current time.
As in can be seen from the pictures, the Grange Park has changed considerably during this period. Moreover, a recent construction of this Park involves state-of-the-art facilities.
In both plans, it seems that some structures have appeared quite or virtually unchanged such as two entrances located in the south and north region of the Park. However, an extra entrance to the underground car park is embedded in the brand-new scheme. In addition to intact components, there are various parts which have been removed completely. To explain with more clarity, the new map does not comprise the fountain and stage for musicians.
As it is vividly demonstrated in today’s Park scheme, there are some items replaced, such as Fountain with Rose Garden and Stage for musicians with Amphitheatre for concerts. Besides all aforementioned alterations, there are novel constituents that are built in the current plan including Children’s play area, café and water feature.
 
 
 

